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Good morning and happy Friday.  Hope this email finds you well.
Apologies for my silence the last weeks.  Like with many – covid finally caught me too. 
 

 I tried to ring you this morning a few times.  I just wanted to give you all a heads-up that early next week TEC and MoE will meet with universities and check in on covid.  I will arrange
this meeting on Teams.
 
Below I have the details regarding your covid contact person/incident controller as advised earlier in the year.  I will be setting up a meeting with the below group only – but just wanted to let
you know as a curtesy.
 
UoA -  

 
If any of the above have changed recently, could you kindly let me know as soon as possible.
 
Many thanks
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